
 
 

 
 

25th November 2022 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Are you interested in becoming a Governor at Crosshall Junior School? 

 

We currently have two vacancies. 

 

Governors are responsible for strategic planning, health and safety and finance.  

They help to appoint our staff and to build good relationships between the school, 

parents and our local community.   

 

The role of Governor does require commitment and time in order to attend meetings, 

committees, visits and governor training.  Governors do not need to be experts to 

tackle the range of responsibilities expected of them, as help, advice and training 

are available from various sources.   

 

The term of office for a Governor is four years. 

 

We are in particular need of Governors with experience in HR and education, though 

we would welcome anyone who has enthusiasm for the school and shows 

dedication to the new role.   

 

All Governors find the job both rewarding and interesting. 

 

Each year, at least five Full Governing Body meetings are held on a Tuesday from 

5.30pm.  In addition, each Governor sits on at least one committee and is expected 

to make at least one visit during the school day. 

 

If you would like more information, please contact the office and we can put you in 

touch with a member of our Governing Body for an informal chat.  

 

Thank you in advance, 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 

 

Anne Eardley   Nick Abell      

Head Teacher                      Chair of Governors and Academy Trust Member 

 


